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Announcing  
events by New Westminster 

Schools 

Spring is here! Bring your little one to any 
of our four outdoor, drop-in sessions to 
play while you meet our staff and 
educators to find our how we can 
support your child`s early learning and 
development and prepare for 
Kindergarten.  

Sessions run from 4 pm to 5 pm at the 
following schools:  

April 24- Qayqayt Elementary  
May 8- Queen Elizabeth Elementary  
May 15- Skwo:wech Elementary 

May 29- Connaught Heights 
Elementary 
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